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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On the back of this newsletter you will find all of the sounds we have 

taught the children, over the weekend please see how many they know. 

Forest School 

Next Thursday Miss Jenkins is 

on a course which means the 

usual Thursday group 

will be on Friday.  

Please see the list  

below… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like the children to 

come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the  

weather that you do not mind 

getting dirty.  A tracksuit and 

welly boots would be perfect.   

World Book Day 

We had a super time  

yesterday for World Book Day.  

It was very hard to choose  

winners for the best costume  

because they all looked  

fantastic. 

Well done to… 

Destiny from RAS and 

Malaika from RSJ 

who both had wonderful  

homemade costumes. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Reading at Home 

Please remember to read with 

your child on a daily basis.  At 

the end of the Reception year the 

children are expected to  

independently read a sentence 

and talk about what they have 

read. 

 

Every Monday this 

half term 

 

Next Friday and 

then every Thursday 

this half term  

 

Layton  

Leah  

Leo  

Lily  

Logan E 

Logan F 

Madison  

Maisy  

Malaika  

Scarlett  

Tayla  

Tilly  

Toby N 

Tyler  

Zayn  

Jesse  

Kaelan  

Logan R 

Marnie  

Mia-Rose  

Oscar H 

River  

Ruben  

Tommy  

Tula  

Jacob  

Annabella  

Ashton  

Benjamin  

Cooper   


